Attention Students and Parents!

We are excited to announce that our school newsletter is now accepting article submissions for
the upcoming edition!

We encourage students, parents, and teachers to share their insights, experiences, and creativity.
Articles can be on any topic related to our school community.

Submission Guidelines:

Articles should be between 300-500 words.

Please include your name and grade or relation to the school.
Submissions must be original work.

All articles should be submitted by November 15, 2023.

Please email your submissions to schoolnewsletter@example.com.

We look forward to reading your contributions!

Best regards,
The Newsletter Committee
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